
 
Summary of TSA Council meeting held on 20th February 2013 
 
 

• TSA’s AGM will be held on 17th April 2013, at the National Railway Museum in York.  
There will be an open session after the formalities of the AGM are complete.  The 
afternoon will be devoted to BIM. 

 
• The GPR Seminar has been rescheduled for 26th March and is fully subscribed. 

 
• TSA’s Annual Health & Safety Seminar took place on 13th February 2013 and the 

feedback has been the best we have had yet for this event. 
 

• A Building Surveys Seminar, incorporating BIM, will be run on 22nd May, Further details 
will be sent nearer the time. 
 

• Leica Geosystems have offered to run a GIS Seminar for members later in the year. 
 

• A UAV Seminar is planned for 12th June.  A poll has been set up to gauge interest. 
 

• JBA Consulting and MWH Treatment have joined as Affiliate Members.  Vision Surveys 
Ltd and Dando Surveying were approved as Full Members. 
 

• The results of the Salary Survey and the latest QISS are now on the website. 
 

• TSA’s website attracted an average of 12,900 visits a month during 2012.  January 2013 
saw a record 23,900 visits. 
 

• The Job Opportunities page attracts nearly 3,000 visits every month – advertising a job 
Vacancy is FREE to members. 

 
• A new ‘External Training’ page has been added to the site.  Over time, we will add more 

and more survey-related courses to this page. 
 

• TSA’s group on Linkedin currently has well over 1,500 members and is open to non-
members. TSA also has over 560 followers on Twitter.  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


